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2018-0465
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2019-2020 BIENNIAL KING COUNTY BUDGET

2018-0465

The Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on November 5, 2018, at 11:30 a.m. in Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, to consider the 2019/2020 Biennial King County Budget.


At the hearing, citizens will have the opportunity to submit verbal and written comments about the budget.  Information about the Council’s consideration of the proposed budget is available at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/budget.aspx. 

2018-0465 is available from the Office of the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA  98104, by request to the Clerk of the Council, telephone 206-477-1020, or can be viewed on the internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx, or, 
https://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3685181&GUID=505385D4-75A6-44D1-BF3F-D0A41182DAD2&Options=Advanced&Search=

DATED at Seattle, Washington this 24th day of October, 2018.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Melani Pedroza
Clerk of the Council

